

Year 7-13 Golf 2018

Dear Parents and Caregivers

Your child has been selected to play for the Pinehurst Golf Team.

Season Dates: 20 February - 3 April 2018

Gear Required: Pinehurst golf shirt, blue shorts or skirt, light blue jacket and white

cap

Transport: Transport will be organised to take players to the various matches

(Parents can collect their children from the venue if they wish but it

is important that the teacher is informed)

Draws and results will be given to players as soon as they are

available

Costs: Costs for the season will be \$50

(This includes registration, transport and venue costs)

Costs will be charged to your school account

Commitment Players <u>must</u> make inter-school competitions a priority over the

Expectations: season and organise other commitments around these

If a player cannot make a match through injury/illness or family circumstance then they <u>must</u> ring the coach / manager as soon as

possible, not pass messages through other players

It is important to note when registrations close, Pinehurst School then commits the players to the event/sport and therefore has to honour these fees. If you were to withdraw your child after the registration closing date and ask for a refund, this would mean other parents are effectively paying for this fee. To be fair on other parents, students and their families, Pinehurst School will under no circumstances, refund deposits or monies paid after the registration closing date.

Please register online through the Pinehurst School website as soon as possible. If you require assistance with registration, please email Nicki Williams at:

Nicki.Williams@pinehurst.school.nz

Kind regards,

Stephen Geach

Head of Department - The Arts Pinehurst School

Phone: +64 (0)9 414 0960 EXT 710

Email:Stephen.Geach@pinehurst.school.nz